
  
F.1/111(31)/2016-R.VI/SPC-I 

 SPECIAL CELL-I 
  

Subject: Computer Based Recruitment to 01 Post of Assistant Executive Engineer 
(Mechanical) in Directorate General of Lighthouses and Lightships, Ministry of 
Shipping.  

 
  Confirmation has NOT been received from the Bank Authorities regarding receipt 
of fees of Rs.25/- in respect of below mentioned candidate for recruitment to the   
posts as per details as under:   
 
01 Post of Assistant Executive Engineer (Mechanical) in Directorate General of 
Lighthouses and Lightships, Ministry of Shipping. [Advt. No. 12/2016, Item No. 21, 
Vacancy No. 16071221609 dated 09.07.2016] 
 

Assistant Executive Engineer (Mechanical) (Vacancy No. :  16071221609) 
Sl. No. Roll No. Registration ID Application NO. Name 

 
1 47825 pqlemfpd 16107345186  KALI  PRASAD  PANDA 

 
 
 

2. Therefore, in accordance with the provisions contained in Commission’s 
Advertisement No. 12/2016 dated 09.07.2016, your application has been rejected. 
 
3. Appeal against rejection, if any, may be made along with the documentary 
evidence by speed post OR by hand to Under Secretary (SPC-I), UPSC, Dholpur House, 
Shahjahan Road, New Delhi-110069. Appeal against such rejection should be received 
in the Commission’s Office latest by 13th April 2017 alongwith the following proof of 
payment:   
 
(i) If you have paid/ deposited the fee through cash mode in any of the Branches of 
 the State Bank of India, please submit the photo copy of the ORA generated 
 Bank Pay-in-slip. 

 
OR 

 
(ii) If you have paid the fee through debit/ credit cards or through internet banking of 

authorized Banks, please submit a copy of your Debit/ Credit Card Statement or 
Bank Account Statement, as the case may be. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

Sd/-  
Under Secretary (SPC) 


